

Community Newsletter

Locate our full Event Calendar at patmoslibrary.org!



A Note from our Board President

On behalf of the entire Patmos Library Board, I'd like to thank the Jamestown Township voters who voted in support of the millage for Patmos Library on November 7. The passage of this millage means continued funding for Patmos Library and will allow the library to keep its doors open and continue its daily operations, providing access to the many resources, services, and programs it currently offers.

There are a few much needed improvement projects you will see at the library in the near future. These include a full building carpet cleaning and a replacement of the library's digital exterior sign. The Board Personnel Committee has also been busy over the last many months, and earlier this month, the Library Board passed a new Employee Handbook that was sorely needed for library administration.

The Patmos Library Board is excited for another year of serving this community. Board members can be contacted at their board emails (listed to the left). As a reminder, there is also a time for public comment at each of the Board's public meetings. The Board welcomes community feedback and suggestions and we encourage you to reach out.

-Alaina Kwiatkowski, Patmos Library Board President

Patmos Library Board

President: Alaina Kwiatkowski alaina.patmosboard@gmail.com

Vice President: Betty Besteman betty.patmosboard@gmail.com

Secretary: Debra Fridsma deb.patmosboard@gmail.com

Treasurer: Marcia Frobish marcia.patmosboard@gmail.com

Trustee: Larry Walton
larry.patmosboard@gmail.com

Trustee: Kathy Vanzandbergen kathy.patmosboard@gmail.com

Upcoming February Events

- Fridays in February: Tween & Teen Hangout, 3:00pm 5:00pm
- Feb. 10: Crafting for Adults Valentine Tree, 10:30am-12:00pm
- Feb. 12: Dog Man Party, 4:00pm-5:00pm
- Feb. 22: "The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes" Movie Night, 5:00pm-7:45pm
- Feb. 23: Library Closing at Noon for carpet cleaning
- Feb. 26: Black History Month Art Class: Alma Thomas, 6:00pm-7:30pm

We are currently searching for a Library Director!

Applications are being collected through February 23rd. Interested applicants should send a detailed cover letter, resume and contact information for 3 professional references via e-mail to patmoslibraryboard@gmail.com.